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August 19, 2020

ELECTRONIC DELIVERY

Mr. Timothy Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Office of Mined Land Reclamation

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Permit No. M-1980-244; Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company; Cresson Project; —

Amendment 13 Third Extension Request

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Newmont Corporation’s Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V) requests a third
extension to the decision date for Amendment 13 from August 20, 2020 to October 7, 2020. CC&V is
requesting the extension in anticipation of receiving additional comments from DRMS on August 21, 2020.
CC&V believes this will facilitate enough time to provide adequate responses and allow the Division of
Reclamation and Mine Safety enough time to review them.

Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact Katie Blake at 719.689.4048 or

myself at 719.689.4042 or Justin.Raglin@newmont.com.

Sincerely,

o,

Justin Rag
S&ER Manager
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Co

JR/kb

Ec: T. Cazier — DRMS
M. Cunningham —~ DRMS
E. Russell - DRMS




P. Lennberg - DRMS

B. Bowles — DRMS

L. Morgan — Teller County
J. Raglin - CC&V

J. Bills — CC&V

K. Blake — CC&V
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